
Please find attached a submission into the Environment Protection and   
Biodiversity Conservation Amendment Bill 2013 [Provisions] 
 
 
It is so obvious that clean water and clean air, are essential for Australia's future, for 
agriculture, tourism, and to encourage  people to live in regional areas. I cannot comprehend 
that the rush into CSG extraction is being done in such a rushed and unconsidered way. Big 
companies will reap the profits, while farmers, residents and all tax-payers will have to live 
with and pay for the long-term consequences. We hope you can and will do something to stop 
this craziness. 
 
Kind regards 
Name: Perri Wain 
 


